
                 

 

 
 

 

SUMMER TERM – Week 10  (w/c 29th June, 2020) 

 

Years 5 & 6 
 

Dear Parents & Children,  

What a hot week it’s been!  We hope you’ve been managing to keep cool. 

Thank you for those who continue to work so hard from home.  We do love seeing your work and 

hope you have enjoyed the learning set. 

As you have already been informed, home learning will be changing this week.  There will be no 

further English blogs but, instead, a weekly project will be set.  This will allow you to take an in-

depth look into an area and this week, we have chosen ‘Rainforests’.  On Purple Mash, there is a 

blog with some links which might be helpful.  

You can present your research in any format, either on or off line.  However, we do ask that you 

try to upload a picture of your learning to PurpleMash so that we can see it. Do post on the blog to 

let us know when you have shared your work so we know to check your files.  

As usual, a maths blog will be on Purple Mash with links to the videos, worksheets and answers.  

 

Maths:  Access to videos and worksheets through the Maths blog:  

 Year 5 – angles / Friday challenge. 

 Year 6 – ratio / Friday challenge 
 

 

Please continue to practise your spellings and times tables.  It is vital that these skills are 

continued as they facilitate so much of you work. Don’t forget to check the week’s learning 

overview for further suggestions including for PE and French. 

Do now finish the final chapters of Pig Heart Boy.  I hope you have enjoyed the novel as much as I 

have – well done for some lovely book reviews. 

As always, we will endeavour to respond promptly to all uploaded work, but do please bear with us 

as staff workload has increased significantly with so many children now in school. 
 

 

With very best wishes, 

Mrs Kong and the Phase 5/6 Team. 

 

Parents, please remember to follow Surrey Hills All Saints on Facebook and Twitter 


